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Newington Planning Board 

Site Visit Minutes, Monday April 29, 2019  

 

Call to Order:  Chair Denis Hebert called the site visit meeting to  

Order at 5:00 PM.  

 

Present:   D. Hebert, C. Cross, P. Welch, R. Cooke, E. Mantz, B. Johnson,  

G. Coogan, Town Planner 

. 

Con Com:   J. Tucker  

 

Public Guests:  J. Lorden, PE, Tighe and Bond, 

B. Quigley, Gove Environmental, Atty. B. Pelech  

 

The planning board discussed the wetlands conditions, hotel location and its location to the 

wetlands, Paul’s Brooke and wetland mapping issues. The location of the proposed hotel is of 

concern.  

 

It was agreed that Mark West and Brandon Quigley from Gove Environmental should meet at 

the site and discuss all wetlands issues. Key issues would be how the wetlands mapping was 

delineated and the extent of wetlands. 

 

John Lorden and Mark West will update the planning board on Monday May 13, 2019 at 6 PM 

regarding wetlands issues at 141 Shattuck Way. 

 

 

Adjournment:  The meeting adjourned at 6:20 PM  

 

Next Meeting:  Monday May 13, 2019 at 6:00 PM  

 

Prepared by:   Gerald Coogan   

 

Approved on:   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


